
May 15, 2020 

 
 
Dear Families, 
  
I hope this communication finds you and your family doing well.  Based on the Governor’s executive 
order that remote learning continue over our April spring break, the last day of school for students has 
been moved to Tuesday, June 16, 2020.  
  
Additionally, please note that remote learning, day care and food distribution will not take place on 
Memorial Day, Monday May 25th.  Information pertaining to the collection of school materials (e.g. text 
books, Chrome Books, etc.) will be communicated in the coming weeks.  
  
Please note that our food distribution and day care programs will continue until Friday, June 26, 2020. 
  
As always, we thank you for your partnership in education and wish all of our families hope and strength 
as we navigate these challenging times. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Matthew Bystrak 
Superintendent 
 


